
The Planning Committee meeting scheduled to take place on 7 January 2025 has been 
cancelled. However, three planning applications will be considered by email and the town 
council’s views sent to Dorset Council. 
 
The three applications are: 
 
1. Application No: P/LBC/2024/07326 Location: 6 Bridge Street Lyme Regis DT7 3QA Proposal: Change 
of use of ground floor to residential and accompanying repairs internally and externally. 
 
2. Application No: P/HOU/2024/06828 Location: 11 Clappentail Park Lyme Regis DT7 3NB Proposal: 
Alterations and refurbishment of existing dwelling and associated external works including driveway 
alterations. 
 
3. Application No: P/FUL/2024/07270 Location: The Woodcraft Shop Pooles Court Lyme Regis DT7 
3DD Proposal: Change of use from mixed use shop/workshop with flat above to single dwelling house. 
 
 
Anyone wishing to comment on any of these applications may do so either to the town council 
or Dorset council or both. 
 
Comments made to the town council should be sent to 
mark.green@lymeregistowncouncil.gov.uk by no later than noon on 3 January 2025,  
 
Details of how to comments to Dorset Council can be found here: Guide to commenting on 
planning applications - Dorset Council   
 
Please note that Lyme Regis Town Council are only a planning consultee, and all planning 
decisions are made by Dorset Council. 
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